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A Message from Chamber President,  
Kristin Ditlevsen 

 

Dear Members, 
 

I want to thank everyone who took part in our 21st annual 
South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce Scholarship 
Luncheon. This includes the generous donors, sponsors, and 
the dedicated team who reviewed and screened the student 
applications. A lot of work goes into this event, not the least of 
which is the hard work it takes for the students and their families to get to this point. It is a 
pure joy to meet the seniors and their families who attend.  
 

The event was held at the Basque Cultural Center on April 20th with a total of 177 guests and 
honorees. We thank the center for its wonderful hospitality, delicious food, and for their 
support of the Chamber as a member as well. A total of 39 students were awarded 
scholarships which is a new record! We had a special guest MC Paul Tonelli who “pinch hit” 
for Tony Clifford who was unable to attend. Mr. Tonelli is a well-known radio personality 
from the Lamont & Tonelli radio show from 107.7FM The Bone. Famous for his pranks and 
jokes, Paul showed us a serious, softer side. He was who truly was moved by getting to 
present the scholarships and to meet the students, parents and sponsors.  
 

With two of our largest events of the year in the books, we are now focused on hiring a 
permanent CEO for the Chamber. Interviews are underway, and we have some very exciting 
candidates who will be meeting with the Board of Directors to share their vision for the 
Chamber. I expect that we will be making our final decision in mid-May of this year.   
 

I want to acknowledge that we owe a HUGE debt of gratitude to our interim CEO, Linda 
Parenti who has stepped up and kept the Chamber going as we have worked through the 
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last several months. Linda has been a stabilizing force for the Chamber over the last nine 
years; as many of you know, this is not the first time she has stepped up for us. Linda loves 
working with the members, city leadership and the community at large. It is with a heavy 
heart, but a lot of joy for Linda, that I am announcing her intention to retire at the end of 
June of this year. Linda has an amazing family and many friends that she looks forward to 
spending more time with. She has set so much aside to be there for us when we have 
needed her. A simple thank you could never express our gratitude for all she has done for 
us. Linda, Thank You!!! 

 

Before you know it, it will be time for Genentech Goes to Town, Board elections and Taste of 
South San Francisco. We are in the midst of planning our next round of mixers and events to 
keep the business community connected and engaged over the summer. Please let us know 
if you have any events or announcements that you want us to highlight.   
 

Wishing you all well! 
Kristin 

 

 

 

 

SSF Chamber Higher Education Scholarship Luncheon 

Oour 21st Annual SSF Chamber of Commerce Scholarship Luncheon was held at the 
Basque Cultural Center on April 20. Thanks to the generosity of our Sponsors, 39 students 
were awarded scholarships – the most we’ve ever had. Students also received special 
Certificates of Recognition from Senator Josh Becker, the SSF City Council, and the San 
Mateo County Supervisors. Special guest Paul Tonelli stood in for Tony Clifford as the 
emcee for the event.  
 

Many thanks to our generous donors: Golden Gate Produce Terminal and Terminal Dealers 
Association, Kaiser Permanente, R & A Janitorial Service, Amador Construction, Nicolas 
Family Scholarship, Rotary Club, SSF Scavenger Co., California Water Service Co., 
Genentech, Tri Counties Bank, Clifford Family Scholarship, SSF Women’s Club, Soroptimist 
Intl of No. San Mateo County, Kilroy Realty Corp., Beacon Business Bank, Chajinel Home 
Care Services, SSF Kiwanis Club, SSF Friends of Parks & Recreation, Peninsula Clean 
Energy, Amoura, Basque Cultural Center, West Valley Construction, Fairfield Inn by Marriott, 
Promed Services, Paul & Lisa Tonelli, SSF Chamber Board of Directors.    
 

Thank you to the Scholarship Selection Committee who read through all the students 
applications and essays: Tony Clifford, Kevin Worth, Keri Kirby, Olga Garcia, Kevin Williams, 
Marie Patea, Kathy Hoffman, Kim Morrison, Diane Huddleston. 
 
Scholarship photos credit: Scott Buschman Photography 

Click here for photos! 
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SSF Nicolas Family Scholarship Education Program 
 

A conversation with Mayor Flor Nicolas. 
 

We started the Nicolas Family Scholarship 
Program with the SSF Chamber of 
Commerce in 2017. I initially thought the 
Chamber is just for businesses and 
organizations and only they are allowed to 
hand out scholarships until I heard that 
Karyl Matsumoto has the Matsumoto 
Family scholar. I told my husband that 
since we already have high scholars at St. 
Ignatius College Preparatory School, we 
should also have college scholars coming 

out of our local high schools. We also want to support our scholars for the whole 4 years.   
  
Our first scholar was Kiona Lum who has graduated from UC Davis and is now working as 
an urban planner in Oakland.  Our second 4-year scholar was Gary Ng but we seem to have 
lost him. Our third scholar was Queenie Lam, who is now a junior at Yale University. The 
third was Riana Gutierrez, who is currently a sophomore at UC Davis and our fourth one was 
Finley Liquete, who is a freshman at UC Davis.   
  
Right after the scholarship awarding ceremonies, I will usually invite my scholar and her 
parents to dinner with my entire family so we can get to know each other better. I usually will 
send them an email at least twice during the schoolyear to just check in. Annually, right 
before they get back to school, I invite all of our scholars to dinner to just catch up before we 
give them another check for the coming year, The scholars give each other advice and seem 
to enjoy our get-togethers. Although our first scholar, Kiona, does not receive any more 
financial assistance from us, she still joins us for the annual dinners and we exchange emails 
once in a while. I love watching their interactions when we are together and encourage the 
"sisterhood" that they form. I am looking forward to having Briona join us this year. 
  
We are extremely grateful to the South City community for all of the wonderful things we 
have experienced since adopting it as our home. We hope that helping the young people in 
our community achieve higher education gives them a chance for a better future and further 
improves our community as a whole. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

TO REGISTER, CLICK HERE!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are quickly approaching that lime green time of year again.  
Every May is Mental Health Month and the theme this year is #Share4MH. To 

promote engagement across communities, we are asking everyone to find 
opportunities to share throughout the month.  

Sharing for mental health can look like:  
• Sharing how you practice self-care; 
• Sharing how you practice mental wellness; 
• Sharing how you get support for your mental health; 
• Sharing how you overcame stigma; 
• Sharing your journey towards wellness; 
• Sharing mental health resources. 

For a full list of free and public events, ways to get involved, and mental health 
resources visit SMCHealth.org/MHM.  

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yzi2QRsmMn9M5qiKu1SOlE66lygk2F_jsuTX8NjKOC2uJRzWvV7wObJkUiuWzy5SuzoEiaY5Y1r4IHiPDaaFLwXKij1LjrZ79js2hEAAiRHNkmxgyVfwjqmr5mGdJI68IyCG0dr18b7sBu_AJl5vlJYXCCE4Pja_HzghE6XtK2g4QDqLsOuJVdRhL5TAsNq1f8vqMa7Ct9W2DWEzKjTVq0sDhDwKbdpziUMkP33U-Yt8CSk9uB40Gz1bnuvTXWgSsMOUNin5oBA1uwZfM_Id1uTiQcvG0-8M&c=fL_GyoKhhV56xZfa4hjn-hYM8VF3rDdsuY1SB30si-N-RfSIB_550A==&ch=8Vehp1kbdXzPGaoESFNRCkR1dwp0Jwl86APu58exm1ef3q748Gs0pg==
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Friendly reminder to Chamber Members: 
 

Have you changed your contact information, email 

address, or phone numbers? 

 

Please provide the SSF Chamber of Commerce with 

your information to keep our website  

up to date. 
 

You can email any changes to info@ssfchamber.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can RSVP and pay for our events by 
going to the calendar section and 

clicking on the event you want to attend. 
Registration is for SSF Chamber 

members.  
 

Not a Chamber member yet? 

Contact the Chamber at 
info@ssfchamber.com  

or visit www.ssfchamber.com 

 

Follow us on Facebook for the latest  
Chamber news. 

 

SSF Chamber  
Calendar of Events 

 
 

Marketing Material Review 

Thursday, May 4, 2023 

10am-12n 

Economic Advancement Center 
366 Grand Ave, SSF 
Register or drop in 

contact 650-829-4652 

 

Canva, New Features Part 1 

Thursday, May 11, 2023 

12n-1pm 

online via zoom 

Register rencenter.org 

brc@rentcenter.org 

650-829-4652 

 

Canva, More Features 

Thursday, May 18, 2023 

12n-1pm 

online via zoom 

Register rencenter.org 

brc@rentcenter.org 

650-829-4652 

 
 

Kiwanis Club of SSF presents DAY OF BOCCE 

Saturday, June 3, 2023 

8:30am check in. 
Orange Memorial Park, SSF 

3 bocce games with breakfast & lunch 

mailto:info@ssfchamber.com
mailto:info@dssfchamber.com
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yzi2QRsmMn9M5qiKu1SOlE66lygk2F_jsuTX8NjKOC2uJRzWvV7wOfxD3efbKycUal6oalLLnp0oPT_VAxu0hGjX8A_2UjNc60KX4TvFCmPDVoRSdLe1KbzFsbXWNCYgV8Zhk3svoikb1S1IVJmWxSZMAXk0aW3C&c=fL_GyoKhhV56xZfa4hjn-hYM8VF3rDdsuY1SB30si-N-RfSIB_550A==&ch=8Vehp1kbdXzPGaoESFNRCkR1dwp0Jwl86APu58exm1ef3q748Gs0pg==
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RSVP: SSFKiwanisBocce2023.eventbrite.com 

 

  
The 35th Annual Taste of SSF 

Thursday, November 2, 2023 

12:00pm – 2:00pm 

South San Francisco Conference Center 

255 S. Airport Blvd, SSF 

RSVP: info@ssfchamber.com 

 
 

 

 

 

South San Francisco Chamber Member Benefit 

Did you know as one of the many benefits of being our member that you can submit 
your events for Chamber approval through our monthly newsletter, or social media 

outlets? Once approved, it will be listed on our event calendar! 
 

 

 

 
 

Gracepoint Church 

Caesar Evangelista 

500 Miller Ave. 
South San Francisco CA 94080 

(650)260-3460 

ceasar@wearegracepoint.com 

 
 

Intero Real Estate 

Karin Cunningham 

180 El Camino Real 
San Bruno, CA 94066 

(650)438-3504 

sanbrunokarin@gmail.com 

http://kcunningham.agent.intero.com/ 
 

 

 

 

 

Your support is truly 
appreciated! 

 

 

Allstore Center (May 1997) 

Binex Line Corp. (May 2011) 

Brentwood Holding Company, LP (May 2016) 

C&J Roofing Co., Inc. (April 2000) 

Center for Behavioral Safety, LLC (February 2020) 

Congressman Kevin Mullin (January 2013) 

MAAT ARTS, LLC (May 2017) 

Madison Street Press (February 2016) 

Servpro of South San Francisco/San Bruno (March 2008) 

Westborough Water District (May 1988) 
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Legislative Watch List 
We take care of politics so you can take care of your business 

 

 

Labor Contractor Employee Pay Data 
Report Deferral Available 

 

James W.Ward 

Cal Chamber 
 

 

Pay Data Reporting Depends on Usual 
Business of Client, Contractor 

 

David Leporiere 

Cal Chamber 
 

Chairman Circle Members 
Chairman’s Circle members receive benefits above and beyond typical membership,  

with the highest visibility at Chamber events and in publications 
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2023 Board Officers 

 

President 
Kristin Ditlevsen 

Beacon Business Bank 

 

Vice President 
Olga Garcia 

CG Moving Company 

 

Treasurer 

Board of Directors 

 

Bill Benavides 

BLT Construction 

 

Matthew Butler 
Tri Counties Bank 

 

David Huddleston 

BWP Grosvenor Hotel 
 

Chamber Personnel 
 

 

Linda Parenti 
Interim CEO 

 

Arlene Dozier 
Administrative Assistant 

 



Kevin Williams 

California Water Service 

 
 

Ex-Officio City Manager 
Sharon Ranals 

 

Daniela Jonguitud 

Chajinel Home Care Services 

 

Keri Kirby 

Sitike Counseling Center 
 

Reggie Kumar 
AC Hotel by Marriott SFO 

 

Darius Lahtinen 

Genentech 

 

Sailesh Mehra 

SM8 

 

Natalia Morales 

Kilroy Realty Corporation 

 

Christina Ng 

Grand Palace Restaurant 
 

Shetal Patel 
Hampton Inn SFO 

 

Pravin Punjiya 

Fairfield Inn by Marriott SFO 

 

Kevin Worth  
Kaiser Permanente 

  

 


